
Prevention/Intervention/Harm Reduction  

Subcommittee 

Wednesday March 29, 2017 

3:00 pm- 5:00 pm 

United Way of Central New Mexico 

2340 Alamo Ave SW 

 

I. Welcome and introductions 

  Meeting called to order at 3:03 pm by Heba Atwa-Kramer  

 Barry Ore will be serving as Interim Chair 

 Noted No Quorum 

II. News and updates 

 Mental Health Awareness May 23
rd

 on the Plaza.  Form submitted to be submitted by 

March 19
th

.  Looking for volunteers to set at the table and pass out information on Harm 

Reduction Subcommittee. 

 Per George would like 2 volunteers from this committee for Procurement Committee for 

CET.  They will assist in review of proposals, rank and interviews for Community 

Engagement. 

 George will send out message “Above the Influence Report” UNM ISR. 

 Mark stated DOH received an EOD Grant from Pfizer in the amount of $20,000.   

III. Public Comment 

 Dave Gonzales from NAMI (National Alliance of Mental Illness) noted there was not a 

member on the subcommittee.  Interested in becoming a member. Anita will email him 

information. 

 Charlene Pyskoty showed interest in joining the committee as well 

IV. Logic Model Exercise 

 Heavily Localize Social Marketing Campaigns  

 Creating a Youth Advisory Board was discussed.  Subcommittee members are to give 

any feedback via email prior to next meeting. 

 Next meeting is April 26
th

. 

 

V. Adjourned  

 Next meeting Next meeting is April 26,
 
2017 3:00 -4:30 pm. 

  Meeting adjourned at 4:40 pm 


